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Date:  July 30, 2020         31/20 

 

 

To:  Board Members, Property Owners & Interested Parties 

 

 

From:  Minh Chau Le 

  Coordinator, Ballard Avenue Landmark District Board 

 

 

Re:  Cancellation of August 6, 2020 Board Meeting 

 

 

The August 6, 2020 meeting of the Ballard Avenue Landmark District Board has been 

cancelled due to a lack of complete applications requiring Board review.  The next meeting is 

scheduled for September 3, 2020. 

 

 

 

Please contact Board Coordinator Minh Chau Le at (206) 684-0229 or via email at 

minhchau.le@seattle.gov if you have any questions. 

 

 
 


